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Comments: USFS,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public permitting

process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities surrounding the site and

Idahoans.

 

There has been more than sufficient time to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. I encourage the U.S. Forest

Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and adopt Alternative two as the preferred alternative.

 

I encourage the USFS to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward and permit Midas Gold Idaho's project as

outlined in their Modified Plan of Restoration and Operations, alternative 2 in the DEIS. The USFS has provided

meaningful time to submit comments and already extended the comment period once, there should be no further

delays.


